
 
 
 
September 28, 2025, 
 
Good afternoon! This is Janiece Dilts, proud principal of Broughton High School. 
 
We need YOU: Your feedback is needed to continue to improve Broughton and let us know what we are 
doing well!  Please take the time to do this survey. The link is tinyurl.com/bhsfall25parent.  It's 26 
questions, all objective (no writing), it takes most people about 5 minutes. It is completely anonymous, 
no information asked for.  
 
Scholarship Opportunity: Each year, the NC JCI Senate Kyle Byrd Memorial Scholarship program 
selects two applicants from the State of NC and awards them each a $500 scholarship. 

In addition, the NC JCI Senate Scholarship program will also select two applicants to submit for the US 
JCI Senate Scholarship program which awards several $1000 and $2000 scholarships. This year both 
college and vocational scholarships are offered at the national level. 

Our scholarship program is officially open at http://ncjcisenate.org/scholarship.htm for students 
graduating in 2026.   

They must be mailed to the address listed. Diane Upshaw, attn: Scholarships, 2805 Rainford Court, 
Raleigh, NC 27603.  
 
 
Student Services News & Announcements: We will have this link posted each week for you to check 
for information and announcements from our wonderful Student Services department. 
 
Support Broughton! 
PTSA: To join Broughton Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA), buy school Spirit Wear, and sign 
up for important communications concerning your child, visit BHS.memberhub.store. At this site, you 
can also sign up for your child’s individual “Class of” communication.  
 
The Caps Club: Support Broughton athletics with your student ($25), adult($150), family ($500) or 
sponsorship athletic pass from the Caps Club. GoFan passes provide direct funding to our athletic 
department.  Each pass allows entry for the ENTIRE 2025-26 school year for all home, regular season 
games held at Broughton.   Visit our website https://capsclub.org for additional information.   
 
 
In addition to this week’s announcements, all archived weekly announcements can be found by clicking 
the Principal’s Message button on the bar in the middle of our website. Thank you. If you have any 

https://tinyurl.com/bhsfall25parent
http://ncjcisenate.org/scholarship.htm
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questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call us at 919-856-7810. We look forward to a great week 
at Broughton High School! Sko’ Caps!! 
 


